From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Response to plans for construction of a new two-lane dual carriage way for the A303 between Amesbury
and Berwick Down

Date: 25 September 2022 20:42:08

Dear sirs,

| note your letter to “All interested parties”, dated 14 September 2022.

| have lived most of my life within a one hour drive of the Stonehenge site, and it is on my driving
route to London, so | am well aware of the delays on the A303 there at certain times of year and
day.

| have read the report of the Advisory Mission. | fully support its main findings, namely that the
current plan for developing the A303 at Stonehenge, what | might call the “short tunnel option”,
will cause permanent destruction and damage of a site that has international archaeological
importance. The site also carries great psychological importance for the nation, and for me.

| very strongly urge the DfT to change its plans to one of the ones suggested in the report of the
Advisory Mission.

Yours,

Matt



https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwhc.unesco.org%2Fen%2Fdocuments%2F195526&data=05%7C01%7CA303Stonehenge%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc67cf401a3b34f727ea808da9f2e0730%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637997317279934140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tPxuiDM%2FjyMiq8imQkAsdtq6bYJDPFmJXwn2O22b7ZU%3D&reserved=0



